
Community Contributions Ad Hoc Subcommittee March 2022 Update 

 

The Community Contributions Ad Hoc Subcommittee are finalizing the reading 

and scoring of the 23 applications.  We have completed the creation of a scoring 

rubric and have established a minimum acceptable score of 16 for applications to 

be accepted.  The subcommittee met with staff to discuss the nominations, the 

scoring rubric and minimum score and the scoring process.  The production of the 

medallions is in process, and we should receive the finished medallions in April.  

Once we receive the medallions and the award winners have been finalized by the 

committee during the April meeting, we will have them engraved with the award 

winners name, award category and award year. 

 

 


